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Why is HB 2015 even being considered. We as Oregonians voted on this issue already and it
was a resounding NO vote. 66% if my memory serves me right. The people that would benefit
from this bill are already in violation of the law by being here illegally. I feel also that HB
2015 is just another way for illegals to obtain the right to vote which is also wrong. If you are
not a citizen of this country, you have no right to vote. I strongly urge a NO vote on this bill. I
think it is time to listen to what the people want, not what the government wants.
Thank you.
Sincerely
Dan Whitmore
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